
School Newsletter

Friday, January 8, 2021

DATES TO REMEMBER:

● January 18 - 28: NWEA Winter

Testing

● January 28: Early Out

● January 29: No School - Workshop

● February 1-5: Catholic Schools

Week

● February 12: Early Out

● February 15: No School

● February 25: End of Trimester 2

● February 26: No School -

Inservice

**With the cold weather here, we have very few

people signed up to work the playground.  Please

sign up to help if you are able.

MISSION STATEMENT:
St. Anne’s Catholic School promotes a nurturing and academically

challenging environment for each student.  St. Anne’s strives to prepare
children to live a Christ-centered life as respectful and responsible citizens

of our school, our church, and our community.

2021-2022 Enrollment
Preschool and Kindergarten Registration is

happening now!
Kindergarten Registration Form: CLICK HERE

Preschool Registration Form: CLICK HERE

Students currently in grades K - 4th will be auto-enrolled
for the next school year.

Please contact Principal Lewis if your child will not be attending
St. Anne’s School next year.

ATTENTION:
Bussing will start 1/13/2021 -
except Friday afternoons

Coming in February:
I love to Read Month

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:
● The student drop off and pick up route map is available HERE
● School Mass is not open to the public

Click HERE to access the
Google School Calendar
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HELP NEEDED! SCRIP

We are looking for volunteers to bring our pop
can trailers to the recycling center.

The trailers have been filling up quickly and it
would be great to have a list of people we

could call for help. You would need to have
a vehicle with a hitch and be able to go

during the week when they are open.

Please call the school office or email
stannespatronsboard@gmail.com if you can help!

The scrip box now at school!
If you have a student, you can complete an order form

and send it to school in your child's backpack. The
order will be filled and sent home with your child.
For those without a student, please call the school

office at 665-2489 or email Jan at
jbiehler@stanneslesueur.org.

You will need to contact Jan to establish a pick-up
time to get your order.

A reminder that EVERYONE who purchases Scrip should
complete a Scrip Agreement Form.  Forms can be

obtained from Jan in the office.
Click HERE to complete it online.

VIRTUS TRAINING Lost and Found

A reminder that anyone helping out at the
school, including working playground duty,

has to have completed Virtus training.  If you
are a new parent, you can contact our Parish

Secretary, Tess Miller at 507-665-3811.

There is Virtus information on our website,
giving you instructions on getting started and

completing the training.

www.virtus.org

At this time, all of the Virtus training is online.

The Lost and Found Bin is overflowing!

If you have something you are missing
that you would like us to check the Lost
and Found Bin for, please contact Jan

in the office.

WINTER GEAR DONATIONS

Please send students to school prepared!

The cooler weather is here so please be sure
your student wears a winter coat, hat,

mittens, snow pants, and boots to school.
Make sure that you have their name written

on their items.

We do not have many spares to share; if you
have extra waterproof mittens you can
donate to school, that would be great!

If you would like to make an online monetary
donation, you can do so HERE.

mailto:stannespatronsboard@gmail.com
mailto:jbiehler@stanneslesueur.org
https://www.stanneschurchlesueur.org/2020-2021-scrip-agreement-form
http://www.virtus.org
https://stanneslesueur.weshareonline.org/
https://stanneslesueur.weshareonline.org/


Recess Coverage
Click HERE to sign up for recess coverage!

Shift One: 11:10am-11:40am, Grades 3-5 & PreK 4

Shift Two: 11:45am-12:15pm, Grades K-2

Date: Shift One Shift Two
Monday, 1/11 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Tuesday, 1/12 Paul M. Paul M.

Wednesday, 1/13 Paul M. Paul M.

Thursday, 1/14 Michelle S. Paul M.

Friday, 1/15 Kara O. Kara O.

Monday, 1/18 Shane M. Shane M.

Tuesday, 1/19 Jake K. Jake K.

Wednesday, 1/20 Shana T. Shana T.

Thursday, 1/21 Tyler S. Casie G.

Friday, 1/22 Volunteer Needed Casie G.

Monday, 1/25 Darren S. Darren S.

Tuesday, 1/26 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Wednesday, 1/27 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Thursday, 1/28 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Friday, 1/29 No School No School

Monday, 2/1 Darren S. Darren S.

Tuesday, 2/2 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Wednesday, 2/3 Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed

Thursday, 2/4 Tyler S. Tyler S.

Friday, 2/5 Volunteer Needed Casie G.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4FAEAA29A5F5C25-recess


St. Anne’s School Store
Tie-Dye Shirt - $15 Tumbler - $15

Face Mask

Adult Size - $12   |   Child Size - $10

PopSockets - $10

Click HERE for school store order form

https://stanneslesueur.org/school-store/school-store-order-form/


COVID-19 Information

Weekly Illness for Total Number of Confirmed Positive
COVID-19 Cases (Staff and Students)

Total Number of Presumed Positive
COVID-19 Cases (Staff & Students)
*Had symptoms and was a close contact with

someone who tested positive

January 2 - January 8, 2021 0 0

Dec. 26, 2020  - Jan. 1, 2021 0 0

We will be using best practices and taking precautions in hopes of not spreading germs. We ask that you have your
child(ren) wash their hands at home each morning before coming to school. When students arrive, they will come in and
hang up their backpacks/coats before going to the bathroom to wash their hands. Students will be washing their hands

throughout the day, as well as at the end of each day before leaving school.

Desks will be sanitized each morning before students arrive, and at the end of the day after students leave. We ask that they
refrain from running their hands on desks, walls, shelves, etc., as well as their face, mouth, nose, or other people. Each
classroom will have hand sanitizer and students will be encouraged to use it when they see fit. Chromebooks will be

sanitized after each use. Staff will be sanitizing door knobs and toilet flushers throughout the day.

In the cafeteria, the tray and silverware cart has been removed and students will be given prepared trays. Condiments are
no longer available for self-service and will be provided by the cooks during lunch service.

Is Your Child Ill? Face Coverings

We ask that you pay close attention to how your child is
feeling. Do NOT send them to school if they are ill, not

feeling well, or running a fever in the past 24 hours.
Anyone with temperatures over 100° will be required to go

home.

If someone in your family/household has been tested for
COVID-19, everyone should stay home until results are

received.  Notify the school as soon as possible.

We are required to wear a mask or face covering while in
school.  Please have your child(ren) use whatever they are

most comfortable wearing.

Masks do get damp when wearing for long periods of time,
it would be helpful to keep an extra mask at school. It is

recommended that masks be laundered daily.

Common Symptoms Things YOU Can Do

Online Information
For the most up-to-date information regarding COVID-19, click HERE.

For help deciding if you should go back to school or work after showing symptoms or a Coronavirus diagnosis, click HERE.

To visit the school’s COVID-19 information webpage, click HERE.

https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/index.html
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/schools/exguide.pdf
https://stanneslesueur.org/covid-distance-learning/

